

## MANSFELD MAGNET MIDDLE SCHOOL STEM Plus

MANSFELD'S QUEST... TO BE THE BEST!

July 6, 2020

Good Evening Mansfeld Students and Parents/Guardians:

As the Interim Principal of Mansfeld Magnet Middle School, I am thrilled to welcome you to the 2020-2021 school year. After spending the previous three years as the assistant principal, I am truly honored to be appointed to this position and am looking forward to continuing the legacy of excellence at Mansfeld. In my educational experience as a teacher, dean, and administrator, I understand the importance of building lasting relationships with each and every single member of the Bulldog community. I am looking forward to catching up with returning families and meeting our newest Bulldogs.

I would also like to introduce our newest member to Bulldog Nation, Mrs. Sara Sultan who is our new Interim Assistant Principal. Ms. Sultan has been an educator for 10 years and her most recent role was TUSD Program Coordinator of Professional Development. We are very fortunate to have Ms. Sultan join the team, as she is familiar with the Mansfeld traditions and community.

During-this unpredicted time, Mansfeld has been busy preparing to welcome back all stakeholders for August 10, 2020 start of school via online. I realize there are a great deal of questions regarding the safety and education of your child as we transition back to school. Please know the well being of our entire Bulldog community is our number one priority. TUSD is working closely with the CDC and Arizona Health Department along with other Health agencies to ensure Mansfeld's school procedures are in alignment with best practices. In the coming weeks, I will be providing you with a detailed plan of what you can expect for your child to experience with online education. In the meantime, registration is in full swing and can be completed online via the ParentVue portal. Please do so today as this will ensure your child has a schedule on the first day of school. If you have any questions about registration please email our enrollment specialist Rosanna Soto at Rosanna.Soto@tusd1.org.

Note: Please login into your ParentVue account to make your selection regarding Inclassroom or Remote Learning options. This information is critical in determining how we can best support your child's educational experience. Furthermore, refer to district website Next Steps 2020 for additional district information.

Stay connected by joining Mansfeld Facebook! This will provide up to date information on events taking place within Bulldog Nation.



## MANSFELD MAGNET MIDDLE SCHOOL STEM Plus

MANSFELD'S QUEST... TO BE THE BEST!

I will continue to communicate important dates and information as we draw closer to the beginning of the school year. I look forward to a great school year and on behalf of Mansfeld staff, we are honored that you have entrusted Mansfeld to be a part of your child's educational experience.

Be safe and remember, Mansfeld's Quest.... To Be the Best!

Sincerely,

Michelle Weisbrod, Interim Principal Mansfeld Magnet Middle School A+ School of Excellence